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Construction to Begin on PWSD Project

Stoddard County, Missouri – The Stoddard County
Public Water Supply District #4 officials gathered along with federal, state, and
county officials at the USDA office near Dexter, Missouri to break ground on
an improvement and expansion of the water system.

District 4 received a Water and Waste Disposal Loan of $1,670,000 and a
Water and Waste Disposal Grant of $1,186,200 from USDA Rural
Development. 

Pictures at the ceremony are from the left:  Clarence Smith, Board Member;
Rick Huffman, District Superintendent; Randy Long, Board Member, Phyllis
Minner, Rural Development Area Director; Tim Fowler, Board President;
Whitney Watts, Rural Development Area Specialist; Henry Rieffer, Board
Member; John Chittenden, Engineer, Waters Engineering Co.; Ken Rinehart,
Board Member; Pam Anglin, Rural Development Housing Program Director;
Danny Talkington, Stoddard County Commissioner; Christy Mercer,
representing U.S. Senator Claire McCaskill; Billy Pat Wright representing
State Senator Doug Libla.

Construction to Begin on PWSD Project

This article: Construction to Begin on PWSD Project  was first published on

https:/showmetimes.com .
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